











Salt Lake City, Utah 84111
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

February 1, 2007  

Utah Public Service Commission

Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor

160 East 300 South

Salt Lake City UT 84111
Attention:
Julie P. Orchard, Commission Secretary

Re:

Docket 05-035-54, MEHC Acquisition of PacifiCorp



Transaction Commitment SU15C   

                        Service Standards for High-Technology Customers    

As part of the transaction for MEHC to purchase PacifiCorp, a commitment was made to review the service quality standards for high-tech companies, with participation from the DPU, industrial customer groups, and industrial customers.  Commitment SU15C reads as follows:

Within 90 days of the close of the Transaction, MEHC and PacifiCorp will begin working with the Division of Public Utilities and other interested parties, to evaluate and, if mutually agreed to be appropriate, file with the Commission service quality standards related to industrial customers, with a focus on high tech companies.  MEHC, PacifiCorp, the Division of Public Utilities and any other interested party, will report back to the Commission on the conclusions and recommendations reached no later than February 1, 2007.  MEHC and PacifiCorp acknowledge that modifications to existing customer service guarantees and performance standards may result from this process and nothing in Commitments 1 or 45 will preclude these from being filed if mutually agreed-upon by the Parties.
Attached is the report that summarizes the issues identified through the Service Quality Standards for High-Technology Customers Taskforce and Rocky Mountain Power’s response to those issues.  The report also includes the conclusions and recommendations reached by Rocky Mountain Power and the Division of Public Utilities resulting from the work of the taskforce. The Company will also provide an electronic version of this filing to mlivingston@utah.gov.
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and Staff requests regarding this filing be addressed to:

By e-mail (preferred):

datarequest@pacificorp.com

By regular mail:

Data Request Response Center





PacifiCorp





825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000





Portland, Oregon, 97232

By fax:



(503) 813-6060

Informal questions should be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220 - 2923. 
Sincerely,

Jeffery K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures
cc: Service List 05-035-54 w/out enclosure
Division of Public Utilities

Committee of Consumer Services

Utah Association of Energy Users
